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Time Warner Cable communications informing customers that all digital customers will receive a free preview of
HBO and Cinemax the weekend of June 12-15, 2009; changes to the channel lineup that was to take effect April 15,
2009 has been postponed to May 12, 2009 meanwhile several lineup changes are taking effective on April 15 as
planned; and reintroducing the Government Affairs Department.
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